
From: Connor Powell [mailto:cpowell@herefordcitycouncil.gov.uk]  
Sent: 12 April 2017 13:00 
To: Atkins, Charlotte <catkins@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application 170613 
 
Dear Charlotte, 
 
Hereford City Council Planning Committee object to Planning Application 170613, but only 
on the grounds that the second ‘Sainsburys’ sign on the arced ridge has not been mentioned 
in the application, and councillors were unsure whether this had been passed without the 
Committee’s knowledge. All other signage were approved. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Connor Powell 
Administration, Finance & Information Officer 
Hereford City Council 
Town Hall 
Hereford 
HR1 2PJ 
Email: CPowell@herefordcitycouncil.gov.uk 
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